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I am in support of this bill as it prioritizes human safety over wildlife conservation
efforts. So much of the wildlife hazard mitigation best practices is about habitat
modification and reducing wildlife attractants in the aircraft operations area. Is it
really good for the wildlife to attract them to a semi-industrial environment? I am not
sue it is.



